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Twenty Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time, 16th October, 2016 

WE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
We pray to God for the healing and renewed 

health of all our sick parishioners and friends.   

Special prayers for  

 Elaine King, Bill Causer, Michael 

O’Callaghan, Chloe Martin and 

Letitia Gaskin. 
 

Anniversaries that occur about 

this time. 

Christopher Rinaldi, Mary Ann Byrne, Philomena 

Walsh & Kathleen Hooper. 

 

Mass & Assembly Times  
 

1st Sunday  
 Culgoa  9.30am Assembly 
 Nandaly   9.00am Assembly 
 Sea Lake  9.30am Assembly 

 

2nd Sunday  
 Culgoa  9.30am Assembly 
 Nandaly   9.00am Mass 
 Sea Lake  10.30am School Mass 

 

3rd Sunday  
 Culgoa (Sunday) 5.00pm Mass @ Nullawil 
 Nandaly   9.00am Assembly 
 Sea Lake  9.30am Assembly 

 

4th Sunday   
 Culgoa  6.00pm Friday Mass 
 Nandaly   9.00am Assembly      
 Sea Lake  6.00pm Saturday Mass 

 

5th Sunday  
 Culgoa  9.30am Assembly 
 Nandaly   9.00am Assembly 
  Sea Lake 10.00am (Ecumenical Service)  

PARISH PRAYER 
God our Father  
through the intercession of  
St Mary of the Cross MacKillop.  
Our patron, we pray  
that you bless our Parish  
so that we may love you more.   
Help parents to be  
good examples to their children  
and our youth to grow in strength  
as good Christians.   
Encircle our families  
with your loving care.  
To the sick  
and the weak,  
grant health.  
To the aged,  
bring serenity,  
and to those in sorrow, Joy.   
May we grow stronger in faith  
and may our love for one another  
Become deeper in our daily living.            
 
     Amen 

     A PRAYER FOR THE  

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 

Lord Jesus Christ, 
you have taught us to be 
merciful like the heavenly Father, 
and have told us that 
whoever sees you see Him. 
Show us your face and we will be saved. 
 
You are the visible face of the invisible Father, 
of the God who manifests his power above all by 
forgiveness and mercy; 
let the Church be your visible face in the world. 
 
Send your Spirit and consecrate every one of us 
with the Spirit’s anointing, 
so that the Jubilee of Mercy 
may be a year of grace from the Lord, 
and your Church, with renewed enthusiasm, 
may bring good news to the poor. 
 
We ask this of you, Lord Jesus, 
through the intercession of Mary, Mother of Mercy; 
you who live and reign with the Father  
and the Holy Spirit for ever and ever.     
Amen 
(From the Jubilee Prayer of Pope Francis) 

Please vacuum church & sacristy, dust seats, empty rubbish bin in sacristy. Usually it 
is sufficient to vacuum once in the fortnight. The date listed is the Monday of the 
week you are on. You can clean between then and the following Sunday when it suits 
you. Please feel free to swap the flowers around when you are cleaning the church. 
Please arrange own swap.   

Thank you for your support in looking after our church. 

 ROSTERS   Leader Minister 
Cleaning starting from 
the following Monday 

Assembly Oct 16th Maria Dorigo Jenny Newell Jenny Newell & Nancy 
Summerhayes Sat Evening Mass Oct 22nd Mass Maureen Allan 

Ecumenical/Catholic 
Church 10 am Oct 30th Kelly Family NIL Liz Rinaldi &  

Janice Kelly Assembly Nov 6th Jenny Newell Nancy Summerhayes 

School  Mass Nov  13th School Mass Maria Dorigo Liz Newick &  

Jane Stacey  
Assembly Nov 20th Bruce Heard Cathy Bibby 

Sat Evening Mass Nov 26th Mass Marg Rinaldi Melanie Crowe & 
Margot McKenzie Assembly Dec 4th Maria Dorigo Maureen Allan 

School Mass Dec 11th School Mass Jenny Newell Maria Dorigo & Clare 
Walsh Assembly Dec 18th Kelly Family Nancy Summerhayes 

Christmas Day Dec 25th TBA TBA  

Young men interested in knowing 
about the Priesthood? 
A Priesthood Vocations Retreat for any young 
students/men around the diocese hosted by St 
Patrick’s College Ballarat will take the form of 
pilgrimage on Saturday, 12th November.  Bus 
will leave 10.30am from St Patrick’s College to 
Scarsdale for a 13km walk to Linton followed by 
Mass and lunch concluding at 3.00pm.  Fr James 
Kerr and tow Melbourne seminarians from 
Corpus Christi College will participate in the 
Retreat Day to answer questions about life in 
the seminary.  For more information or to 
register attendance please contact Fr Ed 
Moloney Vocations Director.  
Edward.Moloney@cam.org.au 

 

Collections: 

   9th October, 2016  

Parish $256.10 

Presbytery $271.25 


